
Announcement: Launch of Workforce 

Engagement Survey 

Dear Team, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our annual Workforce Engagement Survey. This 

survey aims to gather your valuable feedback about your experiences, insights, and suggestions 

regarding our work environment. 

The survey will be open from [Start Date] to [End Date]. Your participation is essential for us 

to understand areas for improvement and to celebrate our successes. 

Please look for an email with the survey link on [Launch Date]. We encourage all employees to 

participate, as your voice matters and will help shape our workplace culture. 

Thank you for your commitment to making our organization a better place to work! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


